OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR

Kigali,.2../..5../2019
Ref. N VC.4\46./2019

Notice to the general public regarding temporary suspension of
real time payment system at the University of Rwanda

This is to bring to the notice of the general public that the University of Rwanda
is in the process of updating its finance subsystems under the Integrated
Education Business Management Information System (IEBMIS), that activity
will require a temporary suspension of its real time payment system with the
Bank of Kigali (BK) from 28" to 29™ August 2019. This will affect the
automatic recognition of payment on individual UR customers’ ledger account.
However, it does not stop any of UR customers from making payment to our
Bank of Kigali accounts. On 30" August 2019, our real time payment system
will be working as usual and UR will recognize your payments in its [IEBMIS.

In case of any further clarifications you can contact us on phone number
0788357397, email: jhigiro@ur.ac.rw for UR Finance Division Manager and/or
phone number 0783029244, email: theondayijadon@gmail.com for UR
Accountant at Head Office.

Thank you for your understanding.

Done at Kigali, on 27" August 2019.
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Prof. Philip C(;;ton
Vice Chancellor
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